
 
 

The Harbor and Waterfront Advisory Committee Meeting 
 Virtual Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, November 4, 2021 
7:00 pm 

 
Attending: Jackson Schultz, Amy Powell, Steve Speranza, Whisky Wolinski, Scott 
McBurney, Ulf Westhoven, Alan Van Arsdale.  
Absent: Ted Dooley, due to conflicting meetings and Robert Dobias, who has 
moved out of Swampscott and is no longer on  HWAC 
         
 
The meeting was called to order and the first order of business was to unanimously 
approve the minutes from the October 26, 2021 meeting. From there, Jackson 
Schultz began the discussion reviewing the previous “stake holders” meeting of 
October 28, 2021. John McAllister of McAllister Engineering made an in-depth 
presentation regarding the pier and living reef projects and the committee 
members felt that the Q&A part went very well. With no public input, the meeting 
was adjourned  with the next meeting set for Thursday, December 2, 2021 at 7pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 


